
Dear Sir, 

    If allowed to pass - these new laws would truly be a 

travesty. 

There is no reason to require defense weapons be locked 

up and out of immediate reach for protection.  There is no 

reason that one should be held libel because their 

property was stolen and used 2 years in the future for a 

crime.  Would you say if you sold your car - you should be 

libel for an accident caused by the new owner.  It really is 

ridiculous. 

I'd like to see all of the new gun bills thrown out - please 

do not let these bills go through -  

Thank you, 

Collin Summers 

Oregon Resident.  

 


